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Under the Strategic Directional Area on Public Presence, the University continuously explores 
possibilities of engaging the Thomasian community and the external stakeholders towards an 
effective University publicity.  
 
Through its core function on visit management, the Office of Public Affairs (OPA) officially 
launches 
 

THE UST VIRTUAL CAMPUS TOUR 
on 24 February 2022 (Thursday) 

at 2:00 p.m. 
 

via the official Facebook pages of  
the OPA (USTPublicAffairs)  

and the University (UST1611official). 

 
 
This virtual tour is powered by a 3D digital reality program with an 
accompanying audio guide. By scanning the provided QR Code or by clicking 
this link, visitors are virtually ushered to a virtual tour of the University’s 
landscape, including the national historical treasures inside the Manila 
campus. 
 
At the comfort of your homes, we invite you to come and visit the University! 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, O.P., EHL 
Secretary-General 

https://www.facebook.com/USTPublicAffairs
https://www.facebook.com/UST1611official
https://bit.ly/UST_VirtualTour

